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January 4, 2011 
 
David L. Taylor    Data Request Response Center 
Rocky Mountain Power   PacifiCorp 
201 South Main, Suite 2300   825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111   Portland, OR  97232 
 
 
RE:  Advice No. 10-11  
 Docket Number: 10-035-T12, “In the Matter of: Rocky Mountain Power files proposed 

changes to Schedule 135, Net Metering Service” 
 
Dear Mr. Taylor: 
 
Regarding Rocky Mountain Power’s (“Company”) November 30, 2010, cover letter and revised 
tariff sheet filed in Docket No. 10-035-T12, the Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) filed a 
Memorandum on December 23, 2010, recommending the Commission approve the Company’s 
proposed change to Schedule No. 135, “Net Metering Service” with one change.  For 
clarification, the Division recommended inserting the phrase “operating a renewable generating 
facility” after the (Company’s) phrase “independent energy producer” in the Schedule No. 135, 
section entitled “Application.”  On January 4, 2011, the Company indicated its agreement with 
the Division’s proposed modification and filed a revised tariff sheet reflecting this change.    
The Commission has reviewed the Company’s proposed revision to Schedule No. 135, the 
Division’s Memorandum proposing a minor wording insertion, and the Company’s January 4th 
revised tariff sheet.  Now therefore, the Company’s revision to Schedule No. 35 is approved by 
the Commission effective December 31, 2010.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
    
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary
G#70344 


